
January 27, 2025 

 

RE:  Fairness in Girl’s Sports 

Hello, 

I’m writing to support HB0156 to keep girl’s sports as girl’s sports.  No males allowed please. I don’t have 

any girls in sports now but I remember that girls only were allowed in locker rooms and not males so I’m 

asking to keep it that way please. 

Thank you, 

Karen Deblois 

17404 Chiswell Road 

Poolesville, MD  20837 

301-461-2148 


